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We are changing to a new computer system 30th April 2019 called System 1 in line with many practices. We have already commenced work on this with May Lakhani and Lisa Ruck as project leads. Whilst we hope there will be very little disruption to our services, we understand that we will not be able to book advance appointments from mid April 2019. Also patients registered for and using on-line services will not be able to do so from 31st March – patients will need to be issued with new details and we will provide further information on this next month.
Please like our page on Facebook and visit our website www.highgatemedicalcentre.co.uk for all the up to date information. 
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